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July 11th
Meeting Highlights

The positive feedback, community and sponsor support was received loud and
clear. This is an event the community would like to see continue.

Mark your calendars!
Community Day 2020 will be on
Saturday, June 27th.

Save the Date!
Community Pancake Breakfast
Saturday, August 177th 7:30 a.m.- 10:00 a.m.

Community Center
210-38th ST SE


https://www.cantontwp-oh.gov/

Pancake Pancake, Eggs, Sausage, Coffee and Juice
¢2 breakfast $7 Adults and $5 Seniors & Children

Road Updates

The Board approved to place the expiring road levy renewal on the November
ballot. Approval will result in NO additional taxes. Approval will permit
Canton Township to continue resurfacing efforts of our 98 miles of roadway,
which were ALL in need of resurfacing as soon as the levy passed. Without
approval to continue this levy, road resurfacing efforts will stop and very little
to NO resurfacing work will be done.

The Board approved an agreement to work in conjunction with the Stark
County Engineer’s Office to explore funding opportunities for replacement of
the Faircrest Street bridge as well as resurfacing township maintained
roadways as part of that project.

Yard Waste Updates

The grant funded residential yard waste site reopened a month earlier than
the previous year with reduced hours. The current invoices for hauling waste
year to date total $15,600.00 vs. a year to date total of $8,560.00 this same
time last year.

Community Center Activities

Regular Events
BINGO- 3rd Monday of the month at 2 pm

The Board approved to move forward with the Community Center restrooms
renovation project.

Zoning Updates

The Fiscal Officer was authorized to sign a letter to the Stark County Auditor
requesting a lien on the tax duplicate for lawn maintenance/ high grass
nuisance assessment on 6 parcels: 1301386, 1400684, 1400934, 1400925,
1314939 and 1302267 totaling $3,900.00.




Other News

Brent Burrier, Assistant Superintendent Canton City Water Department, was
in attendance to update the Board on the connection rate for the new line
project, update on funding possibilities for future phases and how current
connect rates may impact future plans and the water department received
resident feedback regarding restoration efforts where new lines have been
installed. He also stated the water department will be celebrating 150 years of
service next week.

The Board approved a cooperative agreement with Canton Local School
District, which helps facilitate assistance efforts between both entities as well
as formalizes an arrangement for usage of the soon to be constructed salt
storage facility, at the road department, for storage of salt that will be used on
Canton Local property by the school system. This agreement also included
some financial assistance from Canton Local School District for use of the salt
facility that will go towards construction costs. The next Collaboration Meeting
is scheduled for December 10th at 5:30 p.m. and will be hosted by Canton
Township.

The Board also approved a resolution to sell the Deville Vacant Lot by sealed
bid.

Upcoming Board Meetings

July 23rd, August 6th and 20th
*Meeting start time is 6:30 p.m. and will be held at the Administration Office at
4711 Central Ave SE unless noted otherwise*

Canton Township
4711 Central Avenue, S.E. Canton, Ohio 44707
(330) 484-2501 Phone| (330) 484-2556 Fax
Office Hours: Monday- Friday 8:00am-3:00pm

Elected Officials

Board President: Mark Shaffer
Vice President: Christopher Nichols
Member: William Mittas
Fiscal Officer: Ronald Smith

Visit Our Website
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